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Our project group will be participating to 8th Meeting of the EBMT Pediatric Diseases WP on 7-9 June 2012, in Prague, Czech Republic

Dr. Petr Sedlaçek and Dr. Duygu Uçkan attended the 38th Annual Meeting of the European Group for Blood and Marrow Transplantation on 1-4 April 2012, in Geneva, Switzerland.

Head Nurse Nevin Çetin and Senior Nurse Güliz Karataş from Hacettepe University Hospital Pediatric BMT Unit  disseminated our project results at the 7th National BMT and Stem Cell Treatments Congress in Antalya, Turkey  on behalf of our project group.

In context of the dissemination activities, Dr. Petr Sedlaçek (Project Manager  of Charles University, Czech Rep.) attended the Third Mid-summer Meeting on  Hematology and Oncology held in Liberec, Czech Republic in June 2011. At the  meeting, nurses presented preliminary results of the needs assessment survey  performed in paediatric transplant centres mainly in Czech Republic, Turkey,  Germany and Spain within the framework of our project.

Mr. Baha Sofuoglu from Hemosoft introduced our project to the audience at the First Hematology and Hematologic Oncology Bone Marrow Transplantation Nursing Congress held on 24-26 September 2010 in Istanbul, Turkey.
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